
 

 
 
DMA/LFA  
  
6th January, 2021  
  
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers  
  
I hope you had a lovely Christmas holiday and have had a positive start to the week.  As announced by the 
government our remote learning programme will resume this half-term.  
  
Our remote learning package includes live lessons, interactive PowerPoints, interactive apps/websites 
and assignment-based activities.  Below I have outlined the first two weeks of learning for each year group:  

 

Week Beginning 4th January 
• Years 7 – 10 & 12: Assignment based activities set on Teams  
• Years 11 & 13: Live Teams lessons for all subjects  
 

Week Beginning 11th January 

• Years 7 & 8:  Assignment based activities set on Teams  
• Year 9: Live Teams lessons for core subjects and assignment-based activities for non-core  
• Years 10 – 13:  Live Teams lessons for all subjects  
 

From the week beginning 18th January we are looking at developing our remote learning programme further to 
make learning as enjoyable as possible for all of our students. More information on this will follow next week.   
  
If you require any further resources or revision workbooks, please let us know. Also, if you are having any issues 
accessing remote learning or have issues with ICT provision please contact your Head of Learning in the first 
instance, they would be more than happy to help.   
  
We have been very proud of how students have engaged in their remote learning over the past term and hope this 
continues during this lockdown period.   
  
I would like to thank you for your continued support and patience during this difficult time.  
  
Yours faithfully  

 

  
  
  

 
Mr D Markham  
Vice Principal  

 


